
Autumn 1 Newsletter: The Land 
of Neverbelieve Big Idea

Welcome to Year 5! We hope you had a 
wonderful summer.

PE Lessons

This year our PE lessons 
will be on Tuesdays and 
Fridays so please make 
sure your child has a full 
PE kit on these days 
(and warm clothes as 
the weather becomes 
colder).

Key dates
Monday 16th September   
Meet and Greet 3:30pm 
-3:45pm
 Monday 21st October   
Homework projects due in 
school. 
Thursday 24th October  
‘The Land of Neverbelieve’ 
exhibition for parents and 
carers 2:45pm - 3:25pm
 Homework Project 

As part of this Big Idea, we are 
asking children to make 
models of their own fantastical 
islands for this half term’s 
project homework. We would 
love it if completed models 
could be in school by Monday 
21st October.

Enjoy getting creative - we can’t 
wait to see what the children 
make! 

Chromebooks 

Children in Year 5 all 
have access to their 
own Chromebook to 
enhance their 
learning. Everyone is 
very excited to be 
using these devices. 

We expect children to 
respect this privilege. 
Children will be briefed 
on the rules and 
expectations. If these 
rules are broken, they 
may lose the use of 
their device for a 
period of time. 

Headphones and mice 
will be available in 
school but children 
may bring their own 
into school if they 
prefer. 

The Big Idea 

Our book study of The Land of Neverbelieve 
will take us on an exciting writing journey 
including creating fantastical creatures, 
debating wonky fruit and vegetables and 
writing suspense stories. It will also take us on 
a trip to The Amazon Rainforest where we will 
be exploring weather and climate, 
categorising animals and exploring the very 
current climate issues occuring in the forest. 

Thank you 

Thank you for your support with 
the summer mystery seed 
challenge - wonderful projects 
and great energy from the 
children. We have lots of budding 
horticulturists! 

Helping at home - Weekly Homework 
Please support your child’s learning at home by 
making sure your child is reading every day - 
please record what they have read in their yellow 
reading record. Specific online Maths and Spelling 
homework will be set each Wednesday to be 
completed by the following Wednesday - children 
will be provided with login details. There will be 
opportunity for your child to complete online 
homework in class on a Monday lunchtime if 
computer access is limited at home.


